
NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Pipeline Safety Section 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 

October 12, 2017 

Via electronic mail 

North Carolina Utilities Commission 
Attn: Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
430 N. Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27601 

Re: Settlement Agreement in Frontier Show Cause, Docket No. G-40, Sub 142 

Dear Ms. Jarvis: 

Please find attached for filing in Docket No. G-40, Sub 142 the following two 
documents: 

1. Agreement and Stipulation of Settlement; and

2. Commission Pipeline Safety Section Supplemental Testimony of Stephen P.
Wood in Support of Settlement Agreement.

Thank you for your assistance. 

cc: Mr. Bill Gilmore 
Mr. James H. Jeffries, IV 

Yours truly, 

�� 

Leonard G. Green 
Senior Staff Attorney 
NC Utilities Commission 
lgreen@ncuc.net 
(919) 733-0834


